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12th, August 1932.

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to our letter dated the 5th. March last
respecting the Boiler Survey and 3rd. Special Survey No.l,
on the Steamer "IVYTOWN", we understand from an euttidi
source that this vessel is being repaired at Appledore under
the survey of the Board of Trade Surveyor.

As we have not been advised by you of this, we
shall be glad to know as sooh as possible for the information
of the Committee, what arrangements you are making with

respect to the retention of the vessel's class with this

Society.
We are, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,
pers- (SIGNED) ROBT,CHEETHAM)
Messrs.,

Steam Coasters Ltd.
 CARDIFF.
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